
LPA GROUP PLC 
 
The Company was notified on 29 June 2010 that Stephen Brett, Executive Director, has today 
purchased 12,500 ordinary shares of 10p each in the Company, at a price of 27 pence per share. 
Further to the purchase, Stephen Brett is beneficially interested in 97,500 ordinary shares, being 
0.85% of the Company's issued share capital.  
 
  
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
  
 
LPA Group PLC 
Stephen Brett, Company Secretary,   01799 512860 


